
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular regarding Update of Uniform Distribution for Grade 1&2 

 

Date: 29.05.2023 

Dear Parent, 
 
Kindly be informed that, if the uniforms for Pre-Primary, Grades 1 & 2 children have not been 

collected yet, we will distribute them ONLY on 3rd June 2023. Parents are requested to come 
only on this specified date to collect the uniforms for your ward. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Principal  
Carmel Academy 
 

 


